
Note from the Director 

 
What a wonderful month we had in February. We have 

learned about all seasons of weather this month along 

with the excitement of spring coming. We also able to 

spread the love by sharing valentines with our friends.  

It was a great month to teach about love and kindness. !  

 

REGISTRATION for the 2022-23 school year opened 

up the beginning of February. Thank you to all who sent 

in registration forms and fees already! If you did not 

receive a registration form or need another one, let us 

know and we will get you one ASAP. If  you know of 

someone with a pre-

school-aged child 

looking for preschool 

please remember 

Trinity Lutheran Preschool   

Drops of Ink   
                      March 2022 

Dates to Remember 

 

• March 4: Preschool 

Hunger Walk   

 

• March 5: Tuition is 

due 

 

• March 16 & 17: Indi-

vidual and Class Pic-

turesMarch 4: Pre-

school Hunger Walk   

 

• April 4-8: Spring 

Break. See you back 

Please remember that 

your child should have a 

clean facemask on at  

Preschool everyday. 



Trinity Lutheran Preschool 

HUNGER WALK 
 

Trinity Lutheran Preschool will again be joining the fight against hunger 

as we raise money for the Atlanta Hunger Walk. This year’s theme is 

“Let’s Stomp Out Hunger!” We will hold our own Preschool Hunger Walk 

on Friday, March 4. All collected donations will be sent with Trinity Lu-

theran Church donations to the Atlanta Hunger Walk/Run. From there, 

Atlanta Hunger Walk/Run distributes Trinity’s funds to our choice of 

food banks which is the Lilburn Food Co-op.  

 

At this time, we would also like to collect non-perishable food items to 

give to the Lilburn Food Co-op. An example of a donation would be pea-

nut butter, jelly, cereal, or soup. Send in food items with your child 

during the week of the Hunger Walk.  

 

We will be sending home a donation letter this Friday, Feb. 25. All do-

nation checks need to be made payable to Atlanta Hunger Walk/Run. 

Please return all donations by Friday, Mar. 4, the day of the Hunger 

Walk. 

 

Remember that this is a great opportunity for the children to learn 

about helping others. Have a discussion at home to let them know why 

they are walking. Your child’s teacher will be hav-

ing similar discussions with them as well.  

 

If you have any ques- tions about this activity, 

please feel free to contact Ms. Brenda at 678

-344-3575!  

 

 


